
28th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

It was lovely to see so many of you at our recent Open Evening and trust that you valued the experience as

much as we did. We would now like to invite our first school pupils in Year 4 to come and visit Lockyer’s

Middle School during the school day.

We have planned for Year 4 pupils to take part in an exciting workshop afternoon on:

Thursday 2nd November - Pupils from Rushcombe First School (Hawthorn)

Thursday 16th November - Pupils from Henbury First School

Friday 17th November - Pupils from Sturminster Marshall First School

Thursday 23rd November - Pupils from Springdale First School

Thursday 30th November - Pupils from Rushcombe First School (Rowan)

Children will be collected from their first school by minibus to start activities at Lockyer’s Middle School at

approximately 1:10 pm. We would then like to suggest that you take the opportunity to collect your child at

2:50 pm from Lockyer’s Middle School. Any pupils who cannot be collected from Lockyer’s Middle School

will be returned to their first school at approximately 3:15pm.

We hope that this activity will provide your children with an exciting experience, whilst giving them a

valuable insight into middle school life. Please complete and submit our google form via the link below by

13th October.

https://forms.gle/nByLa8Ccdudrmus76

We very much look forward to welcoming you and your children to school again in the near future.

Yours faithfully

L. Evans E. McEnnerney
Mrs. L. Evans and Mrs. E. McEnnerney (Heads of Year 5)

https://forms.gle/nByLa8Ccdudrmus76

